
 

 

 

 
 

Please be informed that the City will be expanding the City Fibre Optics network along Coast Meridian Rd, 
between Laurier Avenue and Victoria Drive.  The construction contract for this installation has been 
awarded to HighAngle Technical Group Inc. Construction works are expected to commence March 2025 
and will be completed by early Summer 2025. The scope of work includes: 
 

• Trenchless drilling for conduit installation; 

• Installation of junction boxes at various locations; 

• Excavating at Gas, Electrical and Water crossings; and 

• Driveway, grass and road restoration as required. 
 

Construction will take place between the hours of 7AM and 7PM, Monday through Friday. While we will 
attempt to keep disruptions to a minimum, we ask for your patience, cooperation and respect with the 
crew and traffic control personnel so we can safely pass you through the construction zone. As is typical 
with construction works of this nature, you may experience traffic delays, dust, vibration and noise from 
the work.  Additionally, impacts to the boulevard fronting your property, which may include, but are not 
limited to the following:  
 

• Landscaping – including but not limited to tree, hedge, and bush trimming or removal; 

• Driveway and boulevard restorations as necessary; and 

• Sidewalk Restorations. 
 
For more information on public boulevard and maintenance, and to learn more about City of Port 
Coquitlam’s Boulevard Maintenance Bylaw #3965, and Subdivision Servicing Bylaw #2241, please visit: 
portcoquitlam.ca/boulevard, and portcoquitlam.ca/bylaws. 
 
Residents will be notified by the Contractor in regards to any updates in schedule, driveway access 
disruptions, and works outside regular hours.  
 
You may view the plans for this project by visiting portcoquitlam.ca/capitalprojects or by using the QR 
code above, and select the Coast Meridian Rd Fibre Optics project. 
 
 
 
 

January 23, 2025 
 
File: PRO 2024-05 
 
Dear Property Owner(s) and Resident(s): 

RE:  Coast Meridian Road Fibre Optics:  Laurier Avenue to Victoria Drive.  

http://portcoquitlam.ca/boulevard
http://www.portcoquitlam.ca/capitalprojects


 
 

 

For any questions and concerns, please contact the undersigned.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Aidan Sheridan 
Manager of Information Services 
sheridana@portcoquitlam.ca 
604-927-5374 
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